
Mrs Georgina Bell 
 

 
 

 

30 November 2020 

Dear Mr  

In reply to your recent letter dated 4 November 2020 showing the LDP, we wish to 
object to the inclusion of industrial land on our doorstep and in particular BHAW1004 
and BHAW1001.  We live in a rural area and do not want it to end up part of an 
industrial estate. 

Please can you ensure this land is removed from the Local Development Plan. 

Kind regards 

Mrs Georgina Bell 


